

2016-03-15 Community Call

- Attendees: Len Wisniewski, Gustavo Durand, Philip Durbin, Jon Crabtree, Norm Medeiros from [Project Tier](#)
- Mostly a Harvard-Odum meeting :) ... Harvesting Kickoff Meeting... :)
- (Jon) Question: Which BRDs and FRDs have we made progress on?
- (Len) Complete BRDs (4.3, 4.4, 4.5): [DataCite DOI Support](#), Geospatial Tabular, [Remote Authentication](#), [Widgets for Scholars' Sites](#) (interim release as 4.4 tentatively), [Anonymous Link To Unpublished Dataset](#).
- (Len) 2 month timeline for what we're now calling 4.5, which includes Harvesting and Shibboleth.
- (Phil) I'm happy to work with Odum and others to test Shibboleth code being developed for <https://github.com/IQSS/dataverse/issues/2939> . See also the [thread on the mailing list](#) and <https://help.hmdc.harvard.edu/Ticket/Display.html?id=233688> .
- (Jon) Critical for Harvesting: metadata pulled out of the database and preserved on the file system. The key. A violation of archive principles to not have metadata on disk along side the data.
- (Len) Perfect world timeframe? 4.4 (Widgets for Scholars' Sites) in 2-4 weeks.
- (Jon) Would like to deploy Dataverse 4 in the fall.
- (Norm) Can some facets be removed such as Publication Date? See Facets: Don't Hardcode Any Facets - <https://github.com/IQSS/dataverse/issues/2039>
- (Len) Code copyright update from question during [previous call](#). Merce can forward info to anyone who's interested.